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 Joanna Millan COMMEMP

ER

2015/6681/P 14/12/2015  15:37:51 I am writing in opposition to the planning application for Middlefield.   I live at 4 Court Close, Boydell 

Court and my property backs on to the proposed development.   Indeed my back garden wall forms part 

of some of the garages which would be demolished under the proposals.   This development would 

significantly increase the density of housing in the area and would result in loss of light to my garden 

and back of my house.   The main windows to my property back onto my garden and being South 

facing the resulting loss of light would be significant.   I would be unable to grow anything in the 

garden and would severely limit the use of my garden.   The 3 storey development would tower over 

my garden and any windows would interfere with my privacy being too close to my property.   A 

previous similar application has already been refused a few years ago and there has been no change to 

the situation which existed at that time.
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